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●​ The Dansville High School Marching Band held its pre-season band camp in July. The 

students spent time team-building as well as learning their music and marching 

maneuvers for this year’s halftime show. They fought the heat with a little help from the 

Ingham Fire Department.  

 

 

 

 

●​ The building received some updates you may or may not have noticed. Our Trades Wall 

has been installed, the Digital Trophy Case is almost up and running, and the “D” was 

moved over by the door to welcome everyone back!  

 

●​ We kicked off the year with another electric staff introduction with some help from the 

Cheer team this year! The students spent the day team building, orienting, and having 

some fun with their Dorms, and getting acclimated to their new Chromebooks.   

 

 



 
 

 

 

●​ We’ve put a pause on the senior parking spot painting until the lot repairs take hold, but 

there are some really creative and artistic ideas this year.  

 

●​ Our cross country, football, soccer, girls’ golf, and volleyball teams are hard at work. 

Practicing, scrimmaging, and some competing. Be sure to keep updated through the new 

Athletics web page.  

 


